
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 Thursday 6th January 2022 

Reading 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have created a video for each Key Stage as an example of one-to-one reading with 

an adult. You may find these videos useful to support your child’s phonics, reading and 

comprehension at home. Please see the links for the videos below: 

 

Early Years – Reception 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UGWx9w4n01o  

 

Key Stage 1 – Year 1 and Year 2 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=okKY_bLbKLw  

 

Key Stage 2 – Year 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LsBFWDrMY0E  

 

I would also like to remind you that our reading challenge will continue into Term 3. Children 

are encouraged to read regularly and complete as many of the bookmark challenges as 

they can to earn a certificate. We have added some additional bookmarks with some new 

and exciting challenges. 

 

Finally, you continue to be welcomed into your child’s class or the ‘street’ from 3:15pm until 

3:30pm in Reception, Year 1 and 2 or 3:20pm until 3:35pm in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Monday to 

Friday, to read your child’s school books with them. It would be great to see more of you 

taking advantage of this opportunity. Please wear a face covering whilst on the school site. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support with regular reading at home. If you have any questions 

about how best to support your child, you can continue to speak to your child’s class 

teacher. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Della Hall 

 

Reading Lead    

 

Haywood Village Academy 

20 Whitney Crescent 

Weston-Super-Mare 

North Somerset  

BS24 8ES 

 

Principal: Craig Jones 

Telephone: 01934 312720 

E-mail: enquiries@haywoodvillageacademy.org.uk 
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